

Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you for your continued engagement with the school and your support so far this academic year to ensure that your child has the best possible education here at St Mary's College.

As we enter the final term of the academic year, I am acutely aware that many of our pupils are beginning to have access to social media and to use their mobile phones for communication with each other more and more. We are seeing an increase in issues caused by social media; particularly Snapchat and TikTok.

In this regard, I would like to ask for your support in ensuring that you monitor your child's social media activity and mobile phone usage to protect their online safety and to avoid any potential issues that may impact upon their education.

I have reiterated to students the key messages around social media usage and the school policy that mobile phones must be switched off and placed in a student's bag while they are on the school site. In addition to this, if we come across any perceived misuse of social media then we will contact parents/carers and social media issues will be dealt with in school when they involve our pupils in line with our school policies.

As a school, we use the National Online Safety platform to educate our students on this very important issue. I would strongly encourage you to sign up for a free account with National Online Safety here:

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ It contains lots of useful and practical advice on Online Safety as well as including parental guides to help you talk through these important issues with your child.

If you have any concerns about your child's social media usage, please do not hesitate to contact the Year 8 office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Curran

Head of Year 8

St Mary's College Cranbrook Avenue Hull. HU6 7TN Tel. 01482 851136 Email. admin@smchull.org



Interim CEO Mrs K Siedle Head of School
Mrs M Stead













